
 
 
 

May 15, 2020 
 

CONSUMER ADVISORY 
 

Public Comment Period Extended for AltaGas/WGL Climate Business Plan 
Comments are due by June 26, 2020 and Reply Comments are due by August 25, 2020. 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (Commission) has extended its 
Public Comment period for the Climate Business Plan filed by AltaGas, Ltd. and 
Washington Gas Light Company (Formal Case No. 1142, Order No. 20346). Comments 
are due by June 26, 2020 and Reply Comments are due by August 25, 2020. 

The Climate Business Plan, filed on March 16, 2020, is required by Term No. 79 of the 
Settlement Agreement from the Merger of AltaGas Ltd. and WGL Holdings, Inc. The plan 
explains how the companies will help the District meet its clean energy goals to reduce 
greenhouse gas emissions by 50% by 2032 and reach 100% carbon neutrality by 2050.  

Public Comments can be submitted online on the Commission website.  

Interested parties can also mail Public Comments to: 

Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 

1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

For more information, visit the Commission’s website at www.dcpsc.org. 
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